GOVERNMENT OF ODISHA
PLANNING & CONVERGENCE DEPARTMENT

dhddhdbhkd
No. 568¢ /P. Bhubaneswar Dated: 23/2| 7/"2*7
PC-CONV-CONV-0001-2023
Notice

Sub: Cancellation of RFP No. 01-DMF-2024 dated 08.01.2024 of Planning & Convergence
Department.

It is hereby informed that the RFP No. 01-DMF-2024 dated 08.01.2024 of Planning &
Convergence Department relating to “Request for Proposal- Selection of Consultancy
Agency for Establishment of Programme Management Unit (PMU) at State Level for
District Mineral Foundation (DMF) under Planning & Convergence Department” is
hereby cancelled since both the bidders did not qualify in the Technical Evaluation.

Additional Secretary to Government

Memo No: 5686 /P Dated: 2.8/ 7/ 7”}(/1

Copy forwarded to Sr. P.S. to Development Commissioner-cum-ACS for kind

information of Development Commissioner-cum-ACS.

Additional Secretary to Government

Memo No: 56% /P Dated: 3/9/3 /7/’3“7

Copy forwarded to the Deputy Secretary, IMU Section, Planning and Convergence
Department with a request to host the cancellation notice in the home page of Planning &
Convergence Department Web Site https:/pc.odisha.gov.in under “Latest News” and "Tender
and Advt." under the title “Cancellation Notice- Request for Proposal- Selection of
Consultancy Agency for Establishment of Programme Management Unit (PMU) at State
Level for District Mineral Foundation (DMF) under Planning & Convergence

Department”.
Additional Secretary to Government




